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Since the mid-2000’s, Lakes on Eldridge North has had an 
active ladies club for subdivision residents. The club is an open 
and welcoming social organization that focuses on providing club 
members with ongoing activity groups that foster friendship and 
interaction between LOEN ladies. Our groups include Angels, two 
Book Clubs, Bridge, Brunch, Bunco, Dinner, Explorers, Garden, 
and Girls Night Out. We even assist a Men’s group to encourage 
the same comradery among men in LOEN. Occasionally, the club 
hosts a luncheon encouraging all members to attend. In addition, 
the club has a holiday party near the end of the year. 

We accept new members all year long and encourage any woman, 
whether a long-time or brand-new LOEN resident, to join our group. 
We hold meetings several times throughout the year. These meetings 
begin with a social hour that includes a potluck dinner so members 
can mix and meet each other and concludes with a brief meeting. 

Ladies, we would love to hear from you! If you would 
like more information or to join our club, please email us at 
loenladiesclubpresident@gmail.com. 

Ladies Club

Are you a new resident?  Long-time resident? Want to meet your 
neighbors and make new friends? Or maybe you are just looking 
for a fun and interesting group to join? Then please give us a try!

LOEN Ladies Club is ladies organization for residents of Lakes 
on Eldridge North that accepts new members year-round. We hold 
general meetings several times during the year and our clubs meet 
monthly.

We strive to offer something for everyone. We have several groups 
that meet monthly with a variety of day and evening group activities. 
These groups include Angels, Book, Bridge, Brunch, Bunco, Dinner, 
Explorers, Garden, Girl Night Out, and Men's. With all of these 
options, there's bound to be at least one which interests you!

Email us at loenladiesclubpresident@gmail.com and we would be 
happy to send you more information.

Ladies Club Summer News

WOW! The LOEST Dolphins had a stellar season! The team 
had an outstanding show at the divisional swim meet, with many 
swimmers getting personal best times! Many swimmers also 
competed in and preformed their best in the Trinity and Ponderosa 
Invitationals. Congratulations are in order first to the swimmers who 
did their very best at every meet, and then to their dedicated parents 
and coaches who worked hard to give the children a wonderful 
experience they will not forget!

Many thanks go out to the volunteers who made it all possible 
and did it with great enthusiasm, and to all the residents of LOE, 
LOEN and VAL who very graciously hosted our practices and pep 
rallies this season.

There is still time to participate in the Fall Swim Program for 
swimmers looking for conditioning and stroke development, which 
runs through end of October. For more information on days and 
times, please refer to the team website:

http:/loedolphins.swim-team.us

Winning Season For the
LOEST  Dolphins

When: Saturday, November 5th
10:00 AM-4:00 PM

Where: LOE CLUBHOUSE
Holiday Vendors and Volunteers needed

Contact Karen Parker at:
karen.parker@garygreene.com

Holiday Market
2016
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS

Harris Co. Sheriff - (non-emergency)............... 713-221-6000 
Cy-Fair Fire Department - (emergency)............ 281-466-6161 
                                              (non-emergency).281-550-6663 
Poison Control..............................................1-800-764-7661
Texas DPS........................................................ 713-681-1761
Waste Management.......................................... 713-695-4055 
                   	 (trash collection Mondays & Thursdays)
TNG MUD 370.............................................. 281-350-0895
Harris County Tax Office................................. 713-224-1919 
Centerpoint Energy.........................................  713-207-7777 
        	 (give pole # of street which is out)                
Centerpoint Energy.......................................... 713-659-2111                  
Comcast Cable................................................. 713-341-1000
Houston Chronicle.......................................... 713-220-7211
Metro Transit Info............................................ 713-635-4000
Kirk Elementary..............................................  713-849-8250
Truitt Middle School........................................ 281-856-1100
Cy-Ridge High School..................................... 281-807-8000
Newsletter Publisher
 Peel, Inc...............advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

Deadline for submitting articles for the Lakes On Eldridge 
North Newsletter is the 10th of each month.  Submissions 
are subject to space limitations and editorial approval. Email 
Articles to loen@PEELinc.com.
PERSONAL CLASSIFIED ADS: Deadline for submitting 
personal classified ads is the 10th of each month  for publication 
in the following month's newsletter. Email personal classifieds 
to loen@PEELinc.com.
ADVERTISING: Deadline for submitting ads is the 8th of each 
month for publication in the following month's newsletter. 
Please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 888-687-6444 or 
advertising@PEELinc.com for information on advertising.

President:....................................................   Richard Weck
Vice President: ............................................  Tom DeScioli
Secretary: ....................................................    James Walker
Treasurer:  ...............................................  Rick Hawthorne
Asst Sec/ Treasurer: ..........................................  Jim Flanary

LOEN Board Of Directors

Article Submissions
Please e-mail articles and/or photos to loen@peelinc.com. 

Submissions must be received by the
10th of the month for the following month's issue.

(Advertising deadline is the 8th of the month.)

Yorkshire Academy’s
‘Star in Your Own Movie’ camp.

One of over 50 enrichment 
camps offered during the summer
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St Aidan Fall Fest

Workshop
SATURDAY, AUGUST 6

SAINT AIDAN'S EPISCOPAL CHURCH

Choosing Authenticity: Discover how to reach deeper levels of 
authenticity in your life and work by engaging with Brene Brown's 
celebrated research. A Daring Way workshop led by The Rev. Les 
Carpenter, M.Div., DWF. Saturday, August 6, 9:30-3:30. Saint Aidan's 
Episcopal Church, 13131 Fry Rd, Cypress, Tx. $20.00 includes lunch. 
Registration information available online at http://aidanschurch.org/
brenebrown. Please call us at 281-373-3203 with questions.

St. Aidan's Episcopal Church Fall Holiday Market  - Sunday, 
October, 30th from 10am – 5pm.  13131 Fry Road just South of 
290.  Market Booths, Food Trucks and Silent Auction 10am- 5pm, 
Live Music throughout the day, Cake Walk 1:00, Trunk N Treat 3:00, 
Kids Corner 3:00, Blessing of Animals 4:00.  Lots of vendors with 
a variety of goods for sale. We look forward to seeing you all there!

Interested in being a Vendor?  Please visit our website http://
aidanschurch.org/action/fall-holiday-market-vendors  for information 
and reservation form.

VENDOR OPPORTUNITY AWAITS!
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Ladies Auxiliary will be holding their 

24th annual Gingerbread Village Holiday Market on October 29, 
2016.  The show will be held from 9 A.M. to 4 P. M. at 6646 Addicks 
Satsuma Road, Houston, TX.  If you are interested in showcasing 
your various art, crafts or other unique offerings, please contact Fae 
at fae@krenekprinting.com.

St Elizabeth Ann Seton 
Gingerbread Market

NOT AVAILABLE 
ONLINE
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Limited 
Availability for 
the 2016/2017 
School Year

ELECTRICAL SERVICES
 SERVICING ALL YOUR ELECTRICAL NEEDS

713.467.1125 or 281.897.0001
www.WiredES.com

FAMILY OWNED AND OPERATED

• Panel Upgrades
• Home Inspections
• TV Install/Mounting
• Troubleshooting
• Remodeling
• Landscaping Lighting
• Home Generators

RESIDENTIAL & COMMERCIAL
LICENSED & INSURED

24-7 SERVICE

Take $25.00 Off Your 
Next Service Call

TECL 22809 Master 100394

Cub Scouts provides elementary age boys and their families a 
wonderful opportunity to explore the world around them, experience 
the outdoors, learn new things and most of all just have a lot of fun!! 
Boys interested in Cub Scouts, and families wanting to know what 
Cub Scouts is all about, Pack 3 will be hosting a Fall Rally on Tuesday, 
September 13, 2016 at 7:00 pm in the Robison Elementary Cafeteria. 
Families are welcome to attend! Cub Scout Pack 3, chartered thru 
the A. Robison Elementary PTO, currently has 50 boys, grades 1-5, 
who primarily attend A. Robison Elementary School. You are not 
required to attend Robison Elementary in order to attend this rally 
or to register with Pack 3. You are also not required to join Pack 3 
should you register at this rally and wish to join a Pack at your school. 
So grab some friends and come see what fun is all about! Start your 
adventure now, join Cub Scouts!! We hope to see a lot of new faces!

Yours in Scouting
Cub Scout Pack 3, cypresspack3.org

Cub Scout Pack 3 Fall Rally!
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 2016

7:00 PM @ ROBISON ELEMENTARY CAFETERIA
BOYS 1ST - 4TH GRADE
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Did you know that Girl Scouts are more 

likely than non-Girl Scouts to…
Advocate for herself and others

Set ambitious goals and think about her future

Be mentally and emotionally stronger

Be financially independent 

Overcome failure and fears and so much more!

Through a girl’s experience in Girl Scouting, she has additional 
opportunities to make new friends, have new experiences, and work 
together with other girls to serve in her community. Girl Scouts is about 
charting the course of a girl’s destiny so she grows up confident, knowing 
she is capable of achieving great things in life …. of being successful and 
doing something significant!

It’s August and that means the summer is winding down and school 
is starting soon. As you start planning your daughter’s activities, we 
hope you plan make Girl Scouts a part of it. If you’d like your daughter 

to explore new interests, 
achieve her goals, or simply 
to make new friends to 
overcome their shyness, look 
for Girl Scout recruitment 
events in your school. Girl 
Scouts is for girls in grades 
kindergarten to 12th grade 
and the cost is $15. 

You can join Girl Scouts 
at www.gssjc.org or contact 
Jo Anna Harris at jharris@
sjgs.org. We are looking 
forward to another great 
year in the Cypress area and 
hope you can join in on 
the fun!

 In home personal training offers a safe, effective, 
and convenient way to reach your fitness goals!  
Monty Brinkley Fitness will motivate you with

individualized programs and personalized attention.

MONTY BRINKLEY 
CERTIFIED PERSONAL TRAINER

281.798.2624
MONTY.BRINKLEY@YAHOO.COM

IN HOME TRAINING I COME TO YOU!
WEIGHT LOSS • MUSCULAR DEVELOPMENT & TONING • GROUP / ONE ON ONE / PAIRS

No travel time or expense, No traffic, No crowds or parking, 
No membership fees, No contract  & No childcare

Testimonials Upon Request

GUARANTEED RESULTS When You Follow The Program
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HoustonOffers
SMART SAVINGS FOR HOMEOWNERS

AD PROOF 
APPROVAL REQUIRED

Your ad will be approved to run as shown below if you do not respond and we are able to make 
changes by the approval deadline. Please reply to us via this email with your approval or changes: 
adproductionhouston@dartzmedia.com. You may also contact Alisha @ (317) 459-4282 with 
additional questions. If Alisha is unavailable you may contact Elissa @ (512) 354-4976.

CLIENT:  

AD SIZE: Zone(s): PLACEMENT: AE: ____________________________ PROOF # 1/4 pg N, NW, W, SW, SE  DH 1

May 2016 APPROVAL DEADLINE:  

Houston Lightscapes

HOUSTON
LIGHTSCAPES
HOUSTON
LIGHTSCAPES

QUALITY AND REPUTATION YOU CAN TRUST

H O U S T O N L I G H T S C A P E S . C O M
Seeing is Believing. Call Today!

FREE ESTIMATES 
713 574 9002

• Add Security & Safety
• Enhance Curb Appeal

Value, Beauty & Distinction

10 LED LIGHTS
$1900

ON NEW INSTALLATIONS!

SPRING 
SPECIALS! 

SAVE 10%OR
SPRING SPECIALS! $1900 10 LED LIGHTS SAVE 10% ON NEW INSTALLATIONS!OR

H O U S T O N L I G H T S C A P E S . C OM

Seeing is Believing, Call Today!    •    FREE ESTIMATES    •    Award Winning Designs
Add Security & Safety     •     Enhance Curb Appeal     •      Eco-Friendly     •     Repairs & Enhancements to All Systems

713-461-3600

Now just looking at this little 
cutie makes me smile. She is a tiny 
little girl (not sure of her weight 
yet but tiny) and sweet as can 
be. How can you look at her face 
and ears and not get happy? Her 
name is Sammie. For a quick cure 
from your bad day just think of 
coming home and having Sammie 
greet you!!  Sammie needs a loving 
forever home.

Please contact:
E-Rescue Houston

infoerescuehouston@gmail.com

Pet
of the

Month
CALLING ALL AGGIE MOMS!

If you are a mom, step-mom or guardian to a student at Texas 
A&M, please join us in making a difference in student’s lives.  The 
NWHC Aggie Mom’s club will be hosting, Summer Mixers.

This is an opportunity for you to meet other Aggie Mom’s and 
find out what our club is all about.

Please join us at one of our informal Summer Mixers details can 
be found on our website.

SAVE THE DATE:
HOWDY PARTY-AUGUST 9, 2016 

The Northwest Harris County Aggie Mom’s Club meets August thru 
May on the second Tuesday of every month at 6:30 pm at 7100 High 
Life Drive.  Refreshments are served at 6:30 with meeting beginning at 
7:00. For more information on monthly speakers or upcoming events 
visit our website at www.nwhcaggiemoms.org  or contact:

Summer Perkins, Club President at summer@nhh-realty.com

Northwest Harris County 
Aggie Mom’s Club
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Proudly Serving
Lakes on Eldridge North

Let us help you rid your yard of pesky 
mosquitoes!

Tired of being the main course?

• Barrier Sprays
• Special Event Sprays
• Automatic Misting Systems

Call for a free quote!
713-680 -1900

MosquitoJoe.com

Mosquito Joe is your expert for:

$39
FIRST TREATMENT

New customers only. Limited to 1/2 acre. Expires 10/31/2016.

INTRODUCTORY OFFER:

Proudly Serving
Lakes on Eldridge North

Let us help you rid your yard of pesky 
mosquitoes!

Tired of being the main course?

• Barrier Sprays
• Special Event Sprays
• Automatic Misting Systems

Call for a free quote!
713-680 -1900

MosquitoJoe.com

Mosquito Joe is your expert for:

$39
FIRST TREATMENT

New customers only. Limited to 1/2 acre. Expires 10/31/2016.

INTRODUCTORY OFFER:

Thursday, October 13, 2016, the Cy-Fair Educational Foundation 
(CFEF) will host its 19th annual Salute to the Stars Gala at the Berry 
Center. Our underwriter, Cypress Fairbanks Medical Center Hospital joins 
us in celebrating Cypress-Fairbanks I.S.D. (CFISD) Spotlight Teachers, 
along with major sponsors IBI Group, Cy-Fair Federal Credit Union, 
North Cypress Medical Center Hospital, Northwest Dodge, and S-G 
Owners Association.

Salute to the Stars has raised $2 million for innovative staff development 
grants for district teachers and instructional leaders, and scholarships for 
graduating seniors. The Salute to the Stars Gala honors CFISD Spotlight 
Teachers who are selected by campus principals for their outstanding 
dedication in providing valuable instruction to students.

CFEF was established in 1970 as a non-profit to raise money to fund a 
scholarship for high school graduates in the area. Over the past 46 years, 
the Foundation has grown tremendously through the efforts of the Board 
of Trustees and the generosity of the Cy-Fair Community. The Foundation 
has awarded almost $7 million in scholarships to over 1400 graduating 
seniors. CFEF is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, all contributions are 
tax deductible, as allowed by the law.

Sponsorships are available for Salute to the Stars, for more information 
please contact Marie Holmes at marie@thecfef.org or 281-370-0144.

19TH Annual Salute to the 
Stars Gala
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The next meetings of the Cypress Texas Tea Party will be on:
 
Saturday, August 6, 2016 NOON - 2:00 PM 
 - Scott Ford, Raging Elephants Radio, "How to keep your 

family safe in the digital age"
Saturday, August 27, 2016 NOON - 2:00 PM 
 - Dr. Tom Oliverson, Candidate for Texas Representative, 

District 130
 - Erin Lunceford, Judge, 61st District Court

The Cypress Texas Tea Party meets every three weeks on 
Saturday Noon until 2:00 PM at:

Spring Creek BBQ
25831 Northwest Freeway
Cypress, Texas 77429
Map: http://goo.gl/maps/OoNjY 

A schedule of our meetings and confirmed speakers can be 
found at our website, www.cypresstexasteaparty.org

Cypress Texas Tea Party
If you live or work in the Cy-Fair area, we would welcome the 

opportunity to meet you and tell you about the service the Cy-Fair 
Kiwanis Club gives to our community.  Be our guest at our meeting 
on August 2, 9, and 16.

Time and place:  Meetings are held at the Hearthstone Country 
Club.  Lunch is served at 12:15pm, followed by a brief, informative 
program.  Adjournment is at 1:15pm.

What is Kiwanis? Kiwanis is an international service organization. 
The Cy-Fair Kiwanis Club of Houston seeks to serve this 
community through sponsoring Key Clubs for high school students, 
BuildersClubs for middle school students, and Aktion clubs for 
adults with disabilities.  Also, we sponsor Boy Scout and Girl Scout 
troops.  We provide support to various other organizations in the 
community that serve children and families.  Enjoy the pleasure of 
being a part of this service.

Visit the Cy-Fair Kiwanis Club website at:
www.KIWANISHOUSTONCYFAIR.COM

For more information, call John Carroll  at 281-463-0373; George 
Crowlat 832-467-1998; or Peggy Presnell  at 281-304-7127.

KIWANIS CLUB
OF CY-FAIR HOUSTON
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The Junior Hurricanes Soccer League (JHSL) is led by professional 
United States Soccer Federation (USSF) licensed staff and is designed 
for boys & girls who want to play and have fun in a safe and 
developmentally appropriate environment. The JHSL program is 
being offered at multiple locations and in conjunction with CFSA 
at the Schiel Road Complex.To learn more about each location and 
to register please visit www.albionhurricanes.org.

For those wishing only to train, join us in Katy for AHFC Friday 
Night Academy. Visit Katy Youth Soccer to register for this Friday 
Fun Program.

Email us at jhsl@albionhurricanes.org for more information or 
questions.

Office Phone:713-939-7473 
Come Join The Fun!

The Northwest Flyers Track Club Youth Cross-Country Team kicks 
off the fall season with registration and a mandatory orientation for 
parents and athletes on Tuesday, September 6, 2016, at 7:00 p.m. at 
Cypress Creek High School, 9815 Grant Rd., Houston.  Registration 
starts online September 1 at www.northwestflyers.org. Practices are 
held at the Cypress Creek YMCA and Spring Creek Park in Tomball.

The Northwest Flyers Track Club is a member program of USA 
Track and Field (USATF), the national governing body for track and 
cross country.  The club is celebrating its 30th year in the northwest 
Houston area.  Ages 6 - 18 may participate in the team, and both 
beginners and experienced runners are welcome. Middle school 
and high school cross country athletes can also register, but should 
compete after their cross country season is over.

For more information contact Coach Eric Wentworth at 
emw185@gmail.com or 281-961-6603. Visit www.northwestflyers.
org to get updates and learn more about the team.

AHFC Junior Hurricanes 
(JHSL)

Registration Now For
Fall 2016 Open

Kids’ Running Team’s Cross 
Country Season Starts 

September 6th
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CALL (281) 376-7474
FOR A FREE ESTIMATE

www.andersonrestore.com

HAIL & 
WIND STORM 

DAMAGE?
FIND OUT IF YOU QUALIFY 

FOR A NEW ROOF COVERED 
BY YOUR INSURANCE

(EVEN IF YOU’VE BEEN DENIED)

DON’T GET LEFT OUT!!!

Roof Repair 
Coupon
$250

(Lakes on Eldridge N. Residents Only)

* includes basic roof maintenance of caulking 
around roof flashings & general roof inspection 
for up to one hour. Does not include material. 
May also be applied to complete roof replacement.

MANY Lakes on Eldridge North ROOFS 

ARE DAMAGED FROM RECENT WIND 

& HAIL STORMS. THE HAIL SIZE WAS 

APPROXIMATELY 3/4" BUT HAS DAMAGED 

ROOFS THAT ARE AT LEAST 12 YEARS OLD 

DUE TO THEIR DETERIORATED CONDITION.

LIMITED TIME LEFT TO FILE A CLAIM!

August Meeting
The Cypress-Tomball Democrats monthly meeting for the 

month of August will be held on Tuesday, August 16th 2016, 
at Rudy’s Grill & Cantina, 11760 Grant Rd.,  Cypress, TX  
77429, from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. Dr. Christina Hughes, 
Associate  Professor of Political Science, at University of Houston 
Downtown will be our Guest Speaker. She would be speaking on 
“Gerrymandered legislative districts in Texas: Madison's Federalist 
No.10 and lack of competitive districts.”

Everybody is welcome to attend the meeting and to join this 
growing club, which meets on the third Tuesday of every month.  
The meetings foster great fellowship and feature informative 
guest speakers. For further information, visit the website www.
cytomdems.com; contact Cris Hernandez at cytomdems@yahoo.
com; Follow us on Facebook at Cypress- Tomball Democrats.

August is evening social time.  We will enjoy guest speaker Dr. 
Neil Frank, Meteorologist, at Hearthstone Country Club on Tuesday, 
August 9th at 6:30 PM.

Dr. Frank’s topic is Climate Change:  Myths and Facts.  Join 
us for Hors d’oeurves and Cash Bar.  $15/person - RSVP & 
PREPAYMENT REQUIRED by August 1st.  Please refer to www.
cfrw.net for info and payment flyer.

September 13th we will resume our General Meeting at 10:30 
AM - Noon. (Second Tuesday each month)

Meeting is $3 -- Meeting w/Lunch at Noon is $20.

Hearthstone Country Club,
7615 Ameswood, Houston, TX  77095

Enjoy likeminded fellowship and getting to know our candidates.
All are welcome!  Candidates, we want to get to know each of you. 

August social will replace our General Business Meeting.

Cy-Fair Republican Women
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Blue Jays are easy to recognize because of their crest and their 
beautiful blue, black and white markings. They are also one of 
our larger birds, some reaching a foot long. Although beautiful, 
some consider them a nuisance because 
they can be aggressive. Aggressiveness 
towards humans can occur when a Blue 
Jay is protecting its nest. They’ve also 
been known to dive-bomb cats and 
dogs. They can imitate the sounds of the 
Red-shouldered Hawk and often do this 
to keep predators away from the nest. 
Because they are such good parents and 
very protective, TWRC Wildlife Center 
rarely receives any eyes-closed nestlings 
at the Center. 

Did you know that Blue Jays aren’t really blue? The color we see is 
the result of the inner structure of the feathers. There are two types 
of color in birds—pigmented and structural. The cardinal looks 
red because the feathers really are red. This is pigmented. Blue and 
green are unique colors in the animal kingdom and are considered 

structural colors. To explain as simply as possible, the blue in the 
Blue Jay is caused by microscopic structures in the feather that 
refract light like a prism. When the light passes through a dark 

layer of melanin, some wavelengths are 
filtered out, and the bird looks blue. 
Feathers look blue for the same reason 
the sky looks blue. 

In late summer you may see a bald Blue 
Jay. Don’t automatically assume that it 
is sick or has been attacked by another 
animal. Blue Jays, as well as Cardinals, 
go through a complete molt of their head 
feathers but they do grow back.

During the spring, TWRC Wildlife 
Center admits hundreds of Blue Jays, 

both adults and babies. They are admitted to our on-site care 
program and require daily care. If you’d like to learn how to feed 
and care for Blue Jays, volunteer and become a part of our Baby 
Bird Program. It’s fun, it’s rewarding and you’ll be helping our 
wildlife. For more information go to www.twrcwildlifecenter.org.

BLUE JAYS ARE NOT BLUE?
By Cheryl Conley, TWRC Wildlife Center

 

CALL	US	TODAY!	
AN	

CALL US TODAY! 

6370 N. ELDRIDGE PWKY. 
STE B 

HOUSTON, TX 77041 
713-983-099 

www.eldridge-dent.com 

O r g a n i z a t i o n  

Monday: 8:00 am—5:00 pm 
Tuesday: Closed 

Wednesday: 10:00 am—7:00 pm 
Thursday: 8:00 am—5:00 pm 

Friday: 8:00 am—2:00pm 
Saturday: By Appointment Only 

• Periodoncs 

• Implant Surgery 

 

DR.	ALI	SAJADI	
• Oral Surgery 

• IV Sedaon 

DR.	GREG	PHAM	
• Cosmec and Family 

Denstry 

• Prosthecs 

DR.	DIANE	BANKS	

Comprehensive Exam, 
Cleaning, and X-rays 

New	Patient	Special*	

$125	

* for paents without insurance 

We	are	proud	to	be	in-network	with	these	leading	dental	PPO	plans:	Aetna,	Ameritas,	
Assurant,	BCBS,	Cigna,	Delta,	Guardian,	MetLife,	Principal	Life,	United	Concordia 
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Advertising Information 
	 Please support the businesses that advertise in the Lakes on 
Eldridge North Newsletter. Their advertising dollars make it possible 
for all Lakes on Eldridge North residents to receive the monthly 
newsletter at no charge. No homeowners association funds are used 
to produce or mail the newsletters. If you would like to support the 
newsletter by advertising, please contact our Sales Office at 888-687-
6444 or e-mail advertising@PEELinc.com. The advertising deadline 
is the 8th of each month for the following month's newsletter.

Classified Ads
Business Classifieds are $50.00. Please contact Peel, Inc. 
Sales  at 888-687-6444 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

The Lakes on Eldridge North is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is 
not sanctioned by any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to 
the approval of any homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor 
implied to replace any publication that may be published by or on behalf of any 
homeowners association or organization.  At no time will any source be allowed to 
use the Lakes on Eldridge North Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to others 
in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic 
copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, 
political campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written 
or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information in the Lakes on Eldridge 
North Newsletter is exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc.

PERSONAL CLASSIFIEDS
TEXAS HOLD-EM TOURNAMENT...We play 
every other Thursday...For more information, call  
Jack...281-744-8636.

Affordable Shade Patio Covers

We specialize in affordable custom built 
patio covers that enhance your lifestyle 
and increase the value of your home.

7 1 3 - 5 7 4 - 4 6 4 8
AffordableShade.com

Visit our website to view hundreds of pictures of 
our work and see homes similar to your design.

Call to schedule a free estimate 
with one of our qualified supervisors.

Custom Designed 
Patio Covers

Patio Cover 
Screen Rooms
Shade Arbors
Cedar & Aluminum

Aluminum Insulated 
Patio Covers

Structural &
Decorative Concrete

PRESENT THIS COUPON TO YOUR SUPERVISOR FOR HUGE SAVINGS!

Windstorm
Certification
Provided for 

Inland I, II, III

We pull City 
Permits and 

help with
HOA Approvals
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Do you know of someone who has trouble putting food on the 
table? Maybe their employment was suddenly terminated; maybe it’s 
a choice between medications or food; for whatever reason a family 
can find themselves in a situation where they need a little help.

Fountain of Life Church of God on Mueschke Road runs a 
food pantry on Mondays from 3:30 pm to 6:00 pm and the only 
requirement is that the client should live in zip code 77433 and west 
of Skinner 77429. For more information, contact 281-373-9337. 
Food donations and volunteers are also greatly appreciated.

Computerized job search and resume preparation and printing 
are also available.

CYPRESS AREA FOOD 
PANTRY

Fountain of Life Church of God
15010 Mueschke Road, Cypress

www.fountainoflife-cog.com  •  281.373.9337

June - August: Mondays 3:30-6:30pm
September-May: Mondays 6-8pm

TIMES AND SERVICES

WMS provides an exceptional education for children
with a school population that reflects global diversity.

What makes WMS unique
• Experienced, certified teachers
• Low staff turnover
• Parent participation encouraged
• Authentic Montessori approach that fosters 
   a love for learning for toddlers-elementary

Open House
Thursday November 13, 2014 

9:00 a.m. To 4:00 a.m. 
  aNd 6:30-8:00 p.m.

Educating Young Children Since 1977

BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CARE FOR ALL AGES AND PROGRAMS

Why so many parents choose 
Westside Montessori School
• Hands-on multi-sensory materials that  
   stimulate growing minds
• A prepared environment that provides    
  structure and self-discipline

ENROLLING NOW FOR SUMMER 
AND FALL-Elementary-Early  

Childhood-toddlers.

(281) 556-5970
westsidemontessori.com

13555 Briar Forest
Houston, TX 77077

Enrolling 
Now For 

Summer And 
Fall 2016
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308 Meadowlark St.
Lakeway, TX 78734-4717

www.stevehardcastle.com
email: HardcastleTeam@gmail.com

YOUR LAKES ON ELDRIDGE NEIGHBOR
Don’t Miss The Busy Summer Selling Season!

#1 IN LAKES ON ELDRIDGE

STEVE
HARDCASTLE

Top 1% of all Realtors in North America
RE/MAX Hall of Fame, Lifetime Achievement Award
& Circle Of Legends
Broker License, CRS, BBA, Relocation Expert,
Over 30 Years of Real Estate Experience
Long Time Lakes on Eldridge Resident

RE/MAX Westside Realtors
281.925.3047


